TOWN OF HARRISON VILLAGE OF HARRISON ATTORNEY'S OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Ronald W. Belmont, Supervisor

Members of the Town Board

FROM:

Andrea C. Rendo, Deputy Village Attorney

DATE:

April 25, 2018

RE:

New York State Snow and Ice Agreement

Extension: July 1, 2018 to June 30, 2019 Snow Season

Pursuant to the above referenced matter, attached herewith is a letter dated April 13, 2018 from New York State Department of Transportation requesting an extension of the Municipal Snow and Ice Agreement for the snow season 2018/2019.

I have reviewed the Agreement Extension, deemed it to be in order, and accordingly, recommend that the Town Board authorize the Supervisor to sign the Agreement Extension and authorize the Commissioner of Public Works to sign the maps.

ACR:ap Attachments